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  Now Accepting Applications for Team Manager to 2013 International Cup  

  
March 25, 2013 - The Canadian Baton Twirling Federation is now accepting applications for the position of Team
Manager for the Canadian Contingent to the 2013 WBTF International Cup in Almere, Netherlands.

The Job Description and Application Form are attached. Interested applicants are encouraged to review the Job
Description and complete the application form. Applicants may also send their personal resume in addition to this
application (recommended). Letters of reference related to the position are also welcome and will be considered by the
Selection Committee.

All applicants must reply by April 9, 2013. Please send your application package to Jeff Johnson, CBTF President, by
email at president cbtf [dot] ca.

The Official Team Manager will be selected by the CBTF President, CBTF 1st Vice President, CBTF 2nd Vice
President and CBTF Technical Chairperson.
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